CITY OF ROCKFORD, MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF OFFICES TO BE FILLED AT THE 2024 STATE GENERAL ELECTION


Notice is hereby given that a general election will be held in the City of Rockford, Minnesota, on Tuesday, November 5, 2024 for the purpose of electing candidates for the offices listed below.
Office of two City Councilmembers - 4-year terms 
Office of one Mayor- 4-year term

Candidate filings will be accepted at City Hall during regular business hours starting at 7:00 a.m. on July 30, 2024 and ending at 5:00 p.m. on August 13, 2024. There is a $2 filing fee.



Debbie Buoy
City Clerk/assistant City Administrator
